
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
     

 

 

PROPOSED IN-YEAR VARIATION TO ADMISSIONS ARRANGEMENTS – 

SEPTEMBER 2022 

 

 
Overview 

As the admission authority for St. Catherine’s College, the Diocese of Chichester Academy Trust (DCAT) 

would like to obtain your views on their proposed in year variation to the admission arrangements for 

children who will be starting or transferring schools in September 2022. 

 
St. Catherine's College have recently consulted on the admissions arrangements for September 2022, a 

copy of which can be found on the college’s website, and are seeking to vary these to include the 

following named feeder schools which weren't clear in the original  policy. 

 

The following schools, part of the Church family of schools, will be included under category F8 - Children 
from named feeder schools. These schools are named feeder schools (Church or Church Partnership 

Schools) so that parents can express a preference to continue their child's faith-based education: 

 

 Pevensey and Westham CE Primary School 

 St. John's Meads CE Primary School 

 The Haven VA CE Methodist Primary School 

 Tollgate Community Junior School 
 

A Summary of the Consultation 

 
Attached is a copy of the proposed arrangements, along with the oversubscription criteria. 

 
We would ask that if you wish to respond to this consultation, even if you support the arrangements, by 

completing your feedback on the following link: https://forms.office.com/r/HuzVDgJygG 

 

Responses to the consultation will be collated and discussed. The consultation runs for a 6-week period, 

from 1st April 2021 – 12th May 2021. 
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